LINDENWOLD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING e 801 EGG HARBOR ROAD e LINDENWOLD, NJ e 08021
KRISTIN P. O’NEIL, ED.D.
Superintendent of Schools

September 27, 2023

Dear Lion Families,

This afternoon a report was made regarding a staff member using an inappropriate word in the
classroom. The Lindenwold Middle School Administration acted immediately upon receipt of the
report and an investigation is underway at this time. Pending the outcome of the investigation,
appropriate action will be taken.

The Lindenwold School District commits itself to valuing and respecting all community members
(families, students, staff) regardless of race, ethnicity, age, religion, sex, gender, gender identity,
gender expression, economic status, disability, or other diverse background. Hurtful and harmful
language will not be tolerated at any time by any member of our learning community.

I thank you in advance for your support as we investigate this matter.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kristin P. O’Neil
Superintendent
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